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inside the Association

After a rewarding year of serving the Association and its members, IRWA Headquarters is proud 
to announce the following changes in staff responsibilities.

Headquarters Staff Updates 

Jade has been promoted to deputy executive director. In 
addition to working with Tim to support headquarters 

staff and IRWA’s strategic initiatives, Jade will focus on all 
areas of communications — a crucial step toward growing 
IRWA’s brand and influence over the right of way industry. 

Jade will also continue to lead events planning, including 
the Annual Education Conference. 

Tim has been promoted to executive director. In this 
role, he will lead and support headquarters staff as well as 
direct strategies that support and enhance organizational 
operations. With over 14 years of nonprofit and volunteer 
association management experience, Tim will be integral 
in promoting IRWA’s purpose, mission and strategic plan. 
Tim remarked, “I am humbled by the encouragement 
and support of the IRWA staff, International Executive 
Committee, International Governing Council and the 
IRWA membership through this process. I look forward 
to strengthening the partnership between staff and IRWA 
leadership to support the objectives of the IRWA. Great 
things to come!” Stay tuned for the January/February 2022 
issue, which will feature our interview with Tim as he gives 
members insight into his vision for the Association.
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